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Congratulation to our year 5/6 Football squad who took part in a tournament at Cam-

pion School on Wednesday . They won three games and drew one, coming second. A 

brilliant debut performance spurred on by the support of Mrs Banks and Mr Dipple. 

Well done everyone. This is a team to watch. 

Superstars 25th January 2013 
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